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Brothers and sisters, 
 
True Mother was able to return to Korea with the strong support from our American members. The RISE 
UP workshop was such a success to bring 279 new members and hundreds of 2nd Gen hosts to sing 
together and show love to True Mother. 
 
Now we turn our attention to April 13th and the opening of the Cheon Won Gung. The goal is that every 
member can make a financial offering so that we have full support. If you already have offered, thank you 
so much. Of course you can still make extra offerings. If you haven’t had the chance to make an offering, 
please determine to do so and let’s make the most beautiful offering of support to True Mother. 
 
The opportunity for Special Grace is being offered by True Mother. Let’s make sure we have the right 
attitude of grateful hearts to receive this. Before receiving the Special Grace there are some conditions 
needed such as 7-day prayer, Resolution/Resolve letter and a donation based on the number 13. Please 
check with your local pastor for details of when Special Grace will be offered. 
 
Thank you for all that you do. 
 
God Bless, 
 
Kevin and Masako Thompson 
 
 

Note: 
True mother came to Las Vegas for a meeting. She was not attend because of a health 
problem. She was hospitalized in Las Vegas and is finally able to return to Korea. 


